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David C. Baldwin Inc. Landscape Architecture and Planning is excited to announce that the award winning firm's
name has changed to DCBA Landscape Architecture. Dave Baldwin, founder of the firm, states "the name change
conveys that the firm is now represented by a team of talented individuals who will maintain the winning service

and creative design ideas for which we are known."

Associated with the name change, DCBA also invites you to view our new website at

www.dcbadesign.com
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From: & Billy J Vicic Jr <billy@dcbadesign.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 9:41 AM
To: John Griffin
Subject: FW: DCBA Landscape Architecture News
Attachments: Letter_for_Award_Solicitation_2017-064.docx; LASA.docx

Dy

You should have gotten this last week, however we heard some folks did not, so here it is again just in case.
As explained below, we have changed our name, however there is no ownership or company structure change.

As such, | have amended what you sent yesterday to reflect our current name, see attached.
Unless you have an issue with how | have amended, | will get these filled out and sent back ASAP.

Thanks!
Billy

Please make note of our new Company Name, E-Mail address, & Website

BILLY J. VICIC JR., RLA
Project Manager

billy@dcbadesign.com
Tel (972) 509-1266 Ext. 21
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Please visit our new website - www.dcbadesign.com

From: DCBA Landscape Architecture [mailto:info@dcbadesign.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 11:06 AM

To: billy@davidcbaldwin.net

Subject: DCBA Landscape Architecture News



